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I support HB4036 and urge the Oregon Legislature to approve this bill. While 

measure 110 May have been well intended it is not working. It has created unsafe 

communities with increased crime and violence while doing nothing to rehabilitate 

drug users. Please support Oregon Law Enforcement and the citizens of Oregon by 

passing HB4036. This is a bill that should absolutely have non partisan support. It is 

our/your duty and responsibility to protect our youth who are suffering the most. 

I am a life long resident of Oregon and it is painful to watch the downward spiral. 

 

HB4036 is also supported by the Oregon Sheriff's, Police Chief's, DA's and LOC. 

This is a large contingent of concerned Oregonians. 

 

Mike Ervin 

 


